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Tuesday, 10 December 2024 

NEW JUDGE APPOINTED TO COUNTY COURT OF VICTORIA  

The Victorian Government has today welcomed the appointment of Krista Breckweg to the County Court of Victoria. 

Ms Breckweg previously worked at the Commonwealth Director of Public Prosecutions (CDPP) for 25 years, where 
she started as a solicitor in 1999 before serving as federal in-house counsel for more than a decade. 

She brings considerable expertise in Commonwealth sentencing laws and procedures, including sentencing 
methodology and in prosecuting federal and state offences. 

Ms Breckweg also has experience prosecuting federal drug offending, online domestic and international child 
exploitation cases and offending involving child abuse material. 

Ms Breckweg was admitted as a barrister and solicitor of the Supreme Court of Victoria in 1998 after completing a 
Bachelor of Laws with First Class Honours from La Trobe University, where she also attained the Dean’s Medal Prize 
(Law) and the Supreme Court Prize. 

Ms Breckweg also holds a Bachelor of Arts with Honours and a Master of Arts (Criminology) from the University of 
Melbourne. 

Quotes attributable to Attorney-General Jaclyn Symes 

“Having built an expansive career prosecuting complex cases at the federal level, Ms Breckweg brings a wealth of 
experience and insight to the County Court.”  

“Ms Breckweg has demonstrated a deep commitment to justice across a wide range of criminal law matters, and 
her new role will allow her to continue working toward just outcomes for all Victorians.” 


